
 

SAKTHI COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCE FOR WOMEN, ODDANCHATRAM  

DVV Clarifications / 3.4.2. / Awards for Extension Activities 

 

 



 

Name of the activity 
 

Name of the 
Award/ 
recognition  
 

Name of the Awarding 
government/ government 
recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  
 

Swachh Bharat – Clean 
India 

Letter of 
Appreciation 

Mangarai Panchayat, Dindigul 
District 

2020 - 2021 

 



 

Name of the activity 
 

Name of the 
Award/ 
recognition  
 

Name of the Awarding 
government/ government 
recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  
 

Tree Plantation Drive at 
Home for the Aged & 
Destitute 

Letter of 
Appreciation 
 

The Association of Arulagam, 
Home for the Aged & 
Destitute, Madurai 

2020 - 2021 

 



 

Name of the activity 
 

Name of the 
Award/ 
recognition  
 

Name of the Awarding 
government/ government 
recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  
 

Awareness Rally on 
‘Road Rules’ and 

Cleaning Drive at 
Sirumalai Village  

Letter of 
Appreciation 

Sirumalai Panchayat,  
Dindigul Dt. 

2020 - 2021 

 



 

Name of the activity 
 

Name of the 
Award/ 
recognition  
 

Name of the Awarding 
government/ government 
recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  
 

Conserving Water & 
Environment - 
Eradicating Juliflora 
Plants 

Letter of 
Appreciation 
 

Mangarai Panchayat, Dindigul 
District 
 

2020 - 2021 

 

 



 

Name of the activity 
 

Name of the 
Award/ 
recognition  
 

Name of the Awarding 
government/ government 
recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  
 

Ban Plastics – Cleaning 
of Plastic Waste  

Letter of 
Appreciation 

Pannipatti Panchayat, 
Oddanchatram 

2020 - 2021 

 



 

Name of the activity 
 

Name of the 
Award/ 
recognition  
 

Name of the Awarding 
government/ government 
recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  
 

Care for the Aged and 
Destitute 

Letter of 
Appreciation 

The Association of Arulagam, 
Home for the Aged & 
Destitute, Madurai 

2020 - 2021 

 



 

Name of the activity 
 

Name of the 
Award/ 
recognition  
 

Name of the Awarding 
government/ government 
recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  
 

Welfare Fund for the 
Destitute 
 

Letter of 
Appreciation 
 

Awake Mercy Home, 
Maniyakaranpatti, Dindigul Dt. 
 

2017 - 2018  

 



 

Name of the activity 
 

Name of the 
Award/ 
recognition  
 

Name of the Awarding 
government/ government 
recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  
 

Awareness Camp on 
‘Blood Donation’ & 

‘Higher Education for 

Women’  

Letter of 
Appreciation 

 

Kamachipuram Panchayat, 
Dindigul Dt. 

 

2016 -2017 

 

 



 

Name of the activity 
 

Name of the 
Award/ 
recognition  
 

Name of the Awarding 
government/ government 
recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  
 

Awareness Rally on 
“100% Voting”  

Letter of 
Appreciation 

Sirumalai Panchayat,  
Dindigul Dt. 

2016 -2017 

 



 

Name of the activity 
 

Name of the 
Award/ 
recognition  
 

Name of the Awarding 
government/ government 
recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  
 

General Health Camp in 
Collaboration with 
Government Hospital, 
Oddanchatram 

Letter of 
Appreciation 

Sirumalai Panchayat,  
Dindigul Dt. 

2016 -2017 

 

 


